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As an Oregon resident for the past 18 years, the mail-in voting process, as well as 

the ballot drop-off boxes has completely changed my attitude towards voting.  No 

longer has it been an undue burden, disrupting my ability to work, and subsequently 

eliminating my ability to participate in the process.  Oregon's system has allowed me 

to participate, and even encouraged my engagement and willingness and interest.  

To the best of my understanding, there has been almost NO fraud or abuse of the 

system, contrary to misinformation circulated.  And this national push to take away 

voting rights is nothing short of fascistic and completely without legal, ethical, or 

moral merit.  Voters should be provided with irrefutable evidence before this clearly 

political endeavor continues to erode our democracy, and alienate the very 

constituents that our representatives are elected, and PAID to serve. 


